
May 14, 2021 

Hello, 

Please pass SB 852 to help refocus Oregon’s housing policy on housing. 

I would like to see more housing opportunities and solutions for folks 
experiencing homelessness and am not concerned that phasing out the MID 
for families making over $200K is an issue. 

As a realtor I see the housing inequities in our communities and as an 
Oregonian I would like to support those who need help the most. Lets refocus 
benefits for those who need it most. 

Sincerely, 

Susan Loop

Susan Loop  
 503-780-9543  susanloop@windermere.com 
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